
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Manor Day Centre’s Winter Newsletter. 

 

The staff team here at Manor hope you had a restful break over the 

Christmas period and would like to wish service users and carers a 

Happy New Year for 2024. 

 

Manor’s Christmas Activities 

 

We all enjoyed a delicious Christmas Dinner and dessert in Manor and 

we would like to thank Stephanie for making the dinner and decorating 

the dining room for the celebrations.  
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We all had a huge Christmas party in the dining room with lots of festive 

music and dancing. We played pass the parcel, musical chairs, games 

and had a disco. Everyone had a great time with lots of laughs! 

 

 

              

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Valentine’s Day 

Service users were busy preparing for Valentines celebrations!  

We have been making Valentines 

cards and posting them in the post 

box at the front entrance. We have 

been doing lots of valentine’s arts 

and crafts and practising our 

Makaton valentine’s song.  

 

 

 

 



                                                

  

     

Our Valentines song is ‘Can’t help falling in love’  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                               

 

We have been enjoying going on social outings and keeping fit and 

healthy   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



International Woman’s Day  

It was international woman’s day on Friday 8th March and we had a tea 

party with lots of sweet treats. 

   

 

Cold, flu and COVID symptoms 

We would ask that any service users with symptoms of COVID (or cold 

and flu symptoms) should not attend day centres or board transport. 

These viral illnesses are spreading in our community and we need to 

adhere to infection prevention guidelines to protect our attenders and 

family members.  

 

Staff Training/Centre Closures 

Manor was closed on Tuesday 20th February for Mandatory/Essential 

staff training (Safeguarding, Fire Safety, Dementia Awareness). We are 

also closed on Monday 18th March for St Patrick’s Day. Manor is closed 

from Monday 1st April to Friday 5th April for Easter.  

 

Thank you for taking the time to read about what has been happening at 

Manor and we look forward to Spring time when we can enjoy being 

outside in the garden and going for walks.  

 

The quality of care provided in Manor Centre is independently monitored 

each month by Julie Sharkey a TRUST independent monitoring officer.  



If you have any specific queries or issues you would like to discuss 

further with day care management please do not hesitate to contact Day 

Services Manager, Darren Campbell at 

Darren.campbell@southerntrust.hscni.net or alternatively contact Julie 

Sharkey at Julie.Sharkey@southerntrust.hscni.net  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 


